
 

 

“SAVE YOUR PUB” 
 

THE DOLPHIN INN IS FOR SALE  

AND THE COMMUNITY HAS AN 

OPPORTUNITY TO BUY IT 
 

The owners of The Dolphin Inn have put the pub on the open market with the 

intention of disposing of it.   
 

Under the Community Right to Bid scheme, a period of moratorium has been 

triggered by Kenton Parish Council which means that the owners may only sell 

the Dolphin Inn to a community interest group.  Kenton Parish Council wants 

to encourage villagers to come forward to set up such a group.  

Support will be provided by ‘Pub is the Hub’ - more info can be found at 

www.pubisthehub.org.uk 
 

But time is short – the community has until 20 December to make a bid or the 

owners will be free to sell the pub on the open market.    
 

If you are interested in finding out more, a  

PUBLIC MEETING  
has been arranged to discuss the community’s options. 

Friday 6th September at 7.00pm 

Victory Hall 
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